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Bill Summary and 

Fiscal Analysis: 

 

SB 208 prohibits residents and non-residents from assisting people in the taking of game for 

compensation or other consideration without first obtaining a hunting guide license.  

 

The Department expects there could be a positive fiscal impact on the agency, however the exact 

nature of the impact cannot be predicted as there are many guides operating in the state. The 

Department of Wildlife Conservation is not an appropriated agency, therefore there is no fiscal 

impact to the state. 

 

Fiscal impact provided by Senate staff. 


